
Whiteman Airport 

Hangar Inspections — While we have already inspected over 370 hangars so far this 

year, there are still a number of County-owned hangars we have yet to be able to 
inspect. We have recently sent out formal notices in the mail to those individuals who 

have yet to make their hangar available for inspection, so please give us a call and 

schedule your yearly inspection so we can get it done. Hangar inspections are quick and 

only take a few minutes. For anyone we sent a formal inspection to, if we do not hear 

back from you, we will be left with no choice but to cut your lock and conduct the 

inspection without you present, so please give us a call and schedule your inspection.   

American Heroes Air Show – Whiteman Airport participated in the American Heroes Air 

Show at Hansen Dam on November 9th.  Ernie Umana and Ruth Logan were there to 

answer questions about the Airport and its different businesses and organizations.  Our 

Civil Air Patrol chapter was there with the cadets as well.  WHP was well represented at 

this event.    

Whiteman Airport Association Holiday Party —  This year’s Holiday Party will be held on 

December 12, 2019 at 6:30 in the old Administration building restaurant space.  Contact 

the Airport Association for more information, 

EAA Young Eagles Flights — There are only 2 more dates for the Young Eagles Flights for 

2019, November 23 and December 28.  This is a great opportunity for kids to be 

introduced to aviation.  Flights are free but registration is required.  For more information 

go to  www.eaachapter40.com. 

Reporting of Airport Irregularities – We ask for your assistance anytime you see 

something at the airport that needs attention. A quick call to the office or to the 

operations duty phone or even an email is fine. You can email Ernie at 

eumana@americanairports.net or myself at swardle@americanairports.net. Your 

assistance is always appreciated here at Whiteman Airport!  

Standing Meetings 

and Events 

 CAP Squadron 35 
Every Wednesday

7:00 PM

 Whiteman Airport

Association

Every 3rd Thursday

7:00 PM—Civil Air Patrol

Meeting Room

 Aviation Explorer Post 747

2nd & 4th Monday’s

6:30-8:00—2nd Flr Conf

Room (Airport Terminal)

 Young Eagles

Every 4th Saturday

10:30 AM—Grassy Area

adjacent to Pilot’s Lounge

 Whiteman Display Day

Every 2nd Sunday

10:00 AM — 2:00 PM

10000 Airpark Way, 2nd Floor 

Pacoima, CA 91331 

Phone: 818-896-5271 

Fax: 818-897-2654 
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Support your Airport 

Association.  

Please come on the 3rd 

Thursday of each month to 

the old Airport Admin 

Building meeting room 

(New CAP HQ) and join the 

Airport Association for $10 

a year in dues.  

2019 

Aviation Commission 

Meetings 

November 27 

10:00am 
KEMT 

December 

2019 

No 

Meeting 

Photo of the Month 

Assistant Airport Manager Ernie Umana and Ruth Logan talking to visitors at the 
WHP table at the American Heroes Air Show 



Airport Display Days 

Available for Lease 

Whiteman Airport 

(818-896-5271)  

Hangars (790sf) starting at 

$355.71/month 

 

Brackett Field Airport 

(909-593-1395) 

Standard Hangars (1013sf)

starting at  $438.00/mo 

 

Compton/Woodley Airport 

(310-631-8140) 

Half Hangars starting at 

$194.93/month 

 

San Gabriel Valley Airport 

(626-448-6129) 

Half Hangars starting at 

$152.19/month 

 

Fox Airfield 

(661-940-1709) 

Half Hangars starting at 

$137.59/month 

KPOC 

Every 3rd Sunday 

10AM-2PM 

KCPM 

Every 1st  

Saturday and Sunday 

10AM-2PM 

KEMT 

Every 4th Sunday 

9AM-1PM 

KWJF 

Every 2nd Saturday 

All Day 

KWHP 

Every 2nd Sunday 

10AM-2PM 

Contact Us: 

 For questions about your statement or to pay your rent via credit card ($10 

fee applies to payments made via phone) call :   

Accounting Customer Service: (310) 752-0559 

 For General Questions call Customer Service at: (310) 752-0578 or email  

aacservice@americanairports.net 

 Corporate Office: 11835 W Olympic Blvd. Suite 1090E, Los Angeles, CA 

90064 

Spotlight on… 
 

FAA Acts to Preserve ADS-B Data Privacy 
By Marc Cook | November 5, 2019 | www.avweb.com

A side effect of the FAA’s move toward mandatory ADS-B position reporting next year is 

the ability for anyone to see a given aircraft’s position and identification, which raises  

privacy concern for pilots and aircraft owners. Now the FAA will make it possible for  

owners to opt out of broadcasting ADS-B data in a way that directly reveals the aircraft’s 

identity. 

The first stage of what the FAA calls the Privacy ICAO Address (PIA) Program will be  

implemented for the start of the mandatory ADS-B Out equipage on Jan. 1, 2020.  

According to the FAA, it will set up a web portal where operators can request that their 

aircraft’s ICAO address and position not be publicly visible. Also, according to the National 

Business Aviation Association, the FAA said it would “establish new data-sharing limits for 

air traffic tracking service providers if operators want to opt out of having their flight  

information broadcast over the internet. Those limits are expected to go in effect by year-

end.”  

The second phase of the PIA process will be to move it to a third-party service provider 

sometime mid-year 2020. And with that will come improved opportunities to apply for a 

new “pseudo” identification separate from the aircraft registration. During the FAA’s  

management of the program, operators can change no more often than every 60 days, 

but once transitioned to third-party management, registrants in the PIA can change their 

coded IDs every 20 days.  

These features are available only for U.S.-registered aircraft operating in U.S. airspace and 

that have 1090 ADS-B equipment.  

“We’re pleased the FAA has responded positively to ADS-B privacy concerns of operators, 

which NBAA has raised in numerous government/industry forums, including with the 

NextGen Advisory Committee,” said NBAA President and CEO Ed Bolen. “Until now, the 

lack of a privacy solution has been a disincentive for some operators to equip with ADS-B. 

No one should have to surrender their privacy and security just because they board an 

airplane.” 

Heidi Williams, NBAA’s director of air traffic services and infrastructure, said, “Retaining 

privacy after equipping with ADS-B Out ensures that the aircraft isn’t transmitting  

information that can be tracked back to the registry. This will encourage those operators 

that have not already equipped their aircraft with ADS-B to do so, which will help expedite 

aircraft handling as part of the FAA’s Next-Generation (NextGen) air traffic management 

system.” 

An “anonymous” mode is available for aircraft using the 978 UAT form of ADS-B Out but 

only when not squawking a discreet transponder code and the installed hardware  

supports it.  


